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Hi everyone, 

 

My name is Mr Uddin, and this is my first year teaching 

at St. Clement’s. I am currently teaching Year 5 and 

already have some highlights from this year! 

 

Year 5 and I have enjoyed reading our class 

book, "Street Child". This book is set in the 

Victoria era and is based on the life of Jim 

Jarvis. We have followed his story carefully 

and documented all the trials and 

tribulations that he faced. This book has 

served us well over the term as the core 

stem to drive our learning. 

 

We have recently also had our educational visit to the 

Black County Living Museum. You can read all about it 

in this newsletter. The intrigue and questions the 

children asked showed that Year 5 really are an asset to 

the school. 

 

In my spare time (not a lot really!) I enjoy travelling to 

different corners of the world and exploring the rich 

tapestry of the diverse cultures that surround us. This 

year I am planning to visit Bahrain and possibly Japan. 

I love trying out new and exciting foods 

from around the world, so if you have a 

recipe that you would like to share, make 

sure that you drop by my classroom. 

 

Mr Uddin - Class Teacher 
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This week we have had 'Mental Health Day' in 
school. Classes have looked at the importance of 
staying both physically and mentally healthy and 
how these two areas work together. Children have 
looked at positive coping strategies, illness and the 
importance of 'talking out' and sharing how we 
feel with others.  
 

Staff, from the Wellbeing Team, have also taken 
part in refresher training for Mental Health First 
Aid, which helps to support staff, parents and the 
wider community.  

TODAY is the last day of term. We will return Monday 27th February at normal time. 
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Safeguarding: Mental Health Day 

To celebrate World Book Day and the 
importance of a bedtime story we are 
having a pyjama day.  The children can 
come in in pyjamas and there will be 
reading activities and stories all 
afternoon. It is just to have a fun 
relaxing day, so no money is required. 

Pyjamas Day 

Teacher Strike Action: Wednesday 1st March 

Attention Reception/Year 3 Parents 

http://play.ttrockstars.com/login/33255

https://student.readingplus.com/ 

 

https://mathsframe.co.uk  

https://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/literacy/ 

Reading Plus Passwords… 

Today we have sent home Reading Plus login cards  They have 
the current password that is set for your child’s account and 
the new password we would like them to change it to.  Please 
make sure they do this the next time they log in. 

If you have any issues with the passwords please contact  
Miss Greene: socialmedia@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

School  
Wellbeing:  
Miss Akers 



 

 

We would like to thank 
everyone for their generous 
donations of  clothes, shoes 
and money for our 
non-uniform day 
today.  We are 
extremely grateful 
for all that you have 
been able to give at 
this difficult time. 

This Week’s Attendance & Punctuality 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to help assist the 
children with their learning.  Being absent or late disrupts not only 
their learning but that of their classmates.   

 Rec Yr.1 Yr.2 Yr.3 Yr. 4 Yr. 5 Yr. 6 

Attendance 87% 93% 97% 93% 98% 96% 97% 

Punctuality 5 8 10 8 5 8 5 

This week, as part of their Victorian topic, Year 5 had the opportunity to visit the Black 
Country Museum, to make their learning come alive. 
 

The children took part in a Victorian lesson, learning about the 3 Rs (Reading, Writing and 
Arithmetic). They experienced first hand what the phrase "silence is golden", meant and 
what happened to children who are left-handed. Let's just say ouch! 

 

As the day progressed they went underground to the coal mines. It 
was very dark and they were given a dim torch, that gave out about 
the same light as a candle. Year 5 had to traverse the mines as they 
went deeper and deeper. The children could relate the back breaking 
work that some Victorian children were exposed to. 
 

There were ample opportunities to interact with people who were role 
playing characters from the past. One of many the many interesting 
points was when Year 5 visited a hardware store and had the chance 
to discover the ingenuity of the Victorians and their many inventions, 
including a carpet beater and the many different types of irons. 
 

All in all, everyone had a thoroughly enjoyable day and Year 5 were great ambassadors  
of St. Clement’s with their attitude and behaviour. 

 

Children have the right to be 

protected from all other kinds of 

exploi tat ion (being taken 

advantage of), even if these are 

not specifically mentioned in this 

Convention.  

Children have the right to be 

protected from doing work that is 

dangerous or bad for their 

education, health or development. 

If children work, they have the right 

to be safe and paid fairly.  

Article 32: Protection from harmful work Article 36: Protection from exploitation 

Letter Sent Home: Coming Soon: Arbor Parent Portal & Cashless System 

Last week we sent home a letter with more information about a new exciting system that is coming soon.  To enable us 

to set you up on the system we need you to complete and return the slip on the letter. Please make sure to return this 

as soon as possible after half term, if you haven’t done so already.  Once the system is ready to use you will receive a 

Welcome email from Arbor with more information. We will also let you know via the newsletter when the system 

becomes active.  

If you have any enquiries or need another copy of the letter please speak to the school office  

or visit the ‘News’ section of our website to download a copy.

Show tall 
stiff collar 

A case of head lice has been detected in school. 
 Please check your child’s hair and treat if needed. 

Parents, please do not 
park on the yellow zig 
zags in front of school.  

 

The markings are there for a 
reason. Any cars stopped or 
parked in the restricted area 
can hide small children who 
are about to cross the road.  
 

Please think, what if it was 
your child that was hurt 
because someone had parked 
where they were clearly not 
meant to.  
 

When we do get times to put 
the cones out, some parents 
have taken to stopping in the 
middle of the road to let their 
children out of the car. Please 
DO NOT do this. It causes 
danger not only to your own 
child but other pedestrians and 
drivers.  

THANK YOU... 


